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Subj: Marcie Edwards; 213-367-1320; 8-29-14 DWP attack on our dog Ralph
Date: 11/6/2014 4:30:26 P.M. Pacific Standard Time

From: SCMarkoff@aol.com
To: greq.adams@

Greg, | have been unable to find Ms. Edward's email address. Please send this email on
to her. Thank you. SM

Ms. Edwards,

Attached (and numbered below) are four attachments that give an overview of the
incident at our home on 9-9-14, wherein a DWP employee entered our property
without an appointment, and despite being warned that we have dogs on the
property, continued on and assaulted our dog, Ralph. Your employee purportedly
acknowledged to the DWP that day that he hit our dog, and he said that he was acting
in self defense.

After many back and forth's with the DWP and the City Attorney/ DWP, as the
attachments show, | was recently notified that all the information on the assault that
DWP will release to me is the name of the DWP employee that assaulted our dog, an
employee named Jabril Durr.

1. My 8-29-14 initial email to DWP about the incident that day via the DWP web site.

2. My 9-9-14 more formal email complaint and explanation of the DWP employee
attack on our dog, with photos of our home entrance.

3. A10-23-14 email letter from Gregory Adams, essentially telling me that the
DWP won’t provide me with any information — other than the name of the employee
that struck our dog.

4. Greg Adams/ Deputy city attorney 10-27-14 email to me, in essence telling me the
only information | can get from DWP is the name of their employee that admitted to
being on our property on 8-29-14 and admitted to striking our dog.

I'm writing to you as General manager, as the DWP's position on this incident seems at
best unfair. I'm hoping that you will intercede before | go up the chain-of-
command/ go public about the incident, and about DWP's response to it.
Respectfully,
O-
H - X X

Thursday, November 06, 2014 AOL: SCMarkoff



